
November 2022 

 

Dear St. Catherine Families, 

As we celebrate Thanksgiving during the month of November, we are grateful for your support and trust 

in educating your child(ren). The Faculty & Staff wish you and your family a blessed and “Happy 
Thanksgiving.” 

Our Student Council will be holding our Canned Food Drive from November 1 – November 17. The food 

that is collected is for our local families in need and will be used for our St. Catherine Food Pantry. 

The Feast of All Saints falls on Tuesday this year - Students may dress up as their favorite Saint (not 

required) and they will “march” into Church at our 8:00 AM Children’s Mass. All are invited. 

Our Fall Sports Program kicks off on November 10th with our first basketball game! We are partnering 

with Heartland Christian to play 3 basketball games at their facility. We wish our boys team and 

cheerleaders much success! Flag Football and Cheerleading will be offered in the Spring. Go Warriors! 

Our Christmas Raffle has begun! Families can purchase 1 ticket for $25, or 5 tickets for $100. Parents will 

earn service hours for participation in this fundraiser. We need your support. 

On November 11th, we celebrate Veteran’s Day. We take time to thank all the men and women who 

fought for the freedoms we have today. God bless all our Veterans and their families! 

 

Dr. Christine Higgins 

Principal 

November Birthdays 

Caridad Santiesteban 11/2  Maximiliano Martinez 11/11 

Octavio Salazar 11/3  Aiden Wright 11/11 

Lilianna Salinas 11/6  Elena Santana 11/18 

Demi Serrano 11/7  Daniel Lara 11/18 

Ryan Chavez 11/7  Valeria Morales Perez 11/19 

Samael Baque-Cevallos 11/10    

     

     

 

 


